
DPC Trustees Meeting 
January 2016 

 
Trustees in attendance: Steve Bohn, Chester Harris, Reiff Lorenz, Gary Wheeler 
Trustees absent: Larry Scherr, Members present: Kevin Chandler,  
 
Membership 
We have 2 resignations, one request to go inactive, and one request to re-activate. We 
have 16 active members. There are 4 or 5 potential members who have expressed an 
interest. 
 
Treasurer 
The flying rates are now $125/hr for the 182. Monthly dues are $125. The club’s 
financial statement is attached. 
 
Safety 
We will have some programs on the 182’s autopilot and the Aspen. The club may need 
to require some training. 
 
N199TX 
The weather has not been cooperating with our plans to take the plane to Muncie for a 
replacement HSI. It has been rescheduled for next week. 
 
Other 
Hangar improvements: A whiteboard will be installed on the wall to aid in club 
communications. We’ll try to fix the diesel engine heater and the snow blower. The 
winch will be replaced. 
 
Some of the club equipment will be stored in the maintenance shack. A key for the 
shack will be added to the ring that has the airplane keys. 
 
We believe that we can keep the club financially healthy with 12 or more members. We 
can keep scheduling conflicts to a minimum with up to 18 members. If we have 
membership applications that would push us into an overscheduled situation, we will 
establish a waiting list of membership. 
 
The dues for inactive members was set at $25 per month. 
 


